February 15th 1924,

Professor L. V. Herdt,

Department of Jw,vtrl al Engineering,
Building,

ty

Enginsering B

11
MeGill Universi

Dear Prof, Herdt,

Enclosed you will find the Revort on
the Signal Communication in the qunalian corp of which
I wrote you the other day. Accompanying thie is a msp
0f the Radic Communication Scheme. I think I have dne

in my own possession.

Yours faithfully,

wilfrid Bovey.




